
MOST	HOLY	REDEEMER	 OLD	 BRIDGE,	 NJ

MONDAY,	JUNE	18	
 8:00AM -PETER KRENZEL 
  -r/o Jo-Ann Visinski 
TUESDAY,	JUNE	19	
 8:00AM -DON MC CARTIN 
  -r/o Pat & Tom McTague 
WEDNESDAY,	JUNE	20	
 8:00AM -GUS CASCI 
  -r/o Family 
FRIDAY,	JUNE	22	
 8:00AM -ADELE FUSCO 
  -r/o Angelina Savarese 
SATURDAY,	JUNE	23 
 9:00AM -HENRY KARABIN 
  -r/o The Tango Family 
 5:00PM -JEFFREY PANCETTI 
  -r/o Mom & Dad 
SUNDAY,	JUNE	24	
 8:00AM -WILLIAM MURPHY 
  -r/o Louis & Linda Savarese 
10:00AM -ROBERT REMEDIOS 
  -r/o Frank & Rachel Frausto 
11:30AM -ANNA & ENEAS MULCAHY 
  -r/o Maureen Mulcahy 

 
VOTIVE	LIGHTS	
IN	MEMORY	OF	

Muriel, Leslie & Anna Roberts Joseph L. Esposito 
Juan Antonio “Tony” Medina James J. Healy 
Frank & Rosalie Moscarello Harold B. Hale 
Albert “Jack” DeLillo  Virginia DeLillo 
Peter & Susan Colombo Michael Kelsall 
Wladyslaw Wojcicki  Urszula Chmiel 
Angela Carbone  Anthony Carbone 

 
SPECIAL	INTENTIONS	

For Healing & Peace  Poor-Sick-Homeless 
Watch over our daughter Personal Intentions 

Thank you for all our blessings 
Give me unfailing strength to deal with my constant 
overwhelming anxiety and fear and guide me over 

every crossing 
 
 
 
 
 

HOLY	NAME	SOCIETY	
There are no Masses during the 
summer.  They will resume 
September 16th at 8:00 a.m. 

No meetings during the summer.  Will resume after 
the 8 a.m. Mass on September 16th. 
WEB	PAGE 
For updated bulletin information, please go to 
www.mhr-parish.org. 

 
TABERNACLE	LIGHT	

Tabernacle candle in the Church burns this 
week in loving memory of Louise Revello 

r/o Jeanette Liotti 
 

PARISH	SICK	LIST 
Rev. Edward J. Struzik, Shannon, 
Hayley & Brett Lawrence, Jacqueline 
Braniff, Christina Pulido, Sophie 
Wojtaszek, Janice Sanborn, Marie 

Velleneuve, Beth Morris, Renee Burke, Joseph 
Peabody, Veronica Balmore, Billy Sherwood, Jr., Peter 
Skujins, Cindy Junquet, Kenneth Kramer, Timothy 
McGravey, Beatriz Castillo, Dolores Nee, Michael 
Guariglia, Marieann Poplaski, Lucy Littlefield, Jean 
Marie Brigandi, Elena Coumo, Gabino & Maria 
Rodriguez, Alice Gorres, Johnny Gibbs, Barbara Celia, 
Maryann Hughes, Emilie Matlosz, Germaine Raimo, 
William Armstrong, Fr. Gregory Moore, Sandra 
Steinberger, Frank Roberts, Fred Morrone, Larry & 
Marie Fama, Lenny Gatti, Sumanta Chowdhuri, Nicole 
E. Montagna, Nico Oneto, Kathleen O’Brien, Alex Berg, 
Wendy Oates, Robert C. Pederson, Marie Scifo, Patrick 
Barry, Toni O’Rourke, William Sohor, Robert 
Pedersen, Robert Conte, Jose Pacheo, Kathleen Lau, 
Kimberly Perry, Jackson Christian Thomas, Miguel 
Ley, Marie Ciezbka, Betty Pulido, Charley Goldsmith, 
Louis Martinez, Joel Rivera, Salvatore San Pietro, 
Margaret Podolsky, and Ida Morales,. 
	 We	 ask	 Almighty	 God	 and	 our	 Blessed	
Mother,	Mary	to	comfort	and	heal	the	sick.		If	your	
loved	one	recovers	and	our	prayers	for	them	are	
no	longer	required,	please	call	the	parish	office	to	
have	their	name	removed.		Thank	you. 

 
PRE‐BAPTISM	CLASS 

Please call the Parish Office to register.  
The	 next	 Pre‐Baptism	 class	 will	 be	
held	Wednesday,	 August	 1,	 2018	 at	

8:00	p.m.	in	the	Chapel.	
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              PLEASE	PRAY	FOR	THE	

  FOLLOWING	MILITARY	PERSONNEL	
              SERVING	OVERSEAS	

 Jason Del Duca, U.S. Air Force 
 Krystal L. Godowski, U.S. Army 
Matthew B. Kaplan, U.S. Army 
Michael Lanzafama, U.S. Army 
Richard A. Lapp, U.S. Navy 
Douglas Leo, U.S. Army 
Michael J. Sanzone, U. S. Army 
Mark G. Sieczkowski, U. S. Navy 
Thomas Welch, U.S. Army 

 
FATHER’S	DAY	CARDS	

All submitted intentions for 
Father’s Day are remembered 
by the priest at Sunday Mass 
for the month of June.  The 
written intentions are being kept by the 

statue of Saint Joseph, foster father of Christ. 

 
 RELIGIOUS	EDUCATION	NEWS	

 Contact the Religious Education 
 Office at 732-566-5630 to register 
 your child(ren) for the 2018-2019 
school year. 

 
 
 Join us as a catechist and share your faith 
with our children. 

 
 -Tuesday, 4:15 – 5:30 p.m. -Grade 3 and 5 
 -Wednesday, 7:15 – 8:30 p.m. -Grade 4 and 5 

 
PARISH	OFFICE	HOURS	

Beginning Monday, June 18th, the parish 
office will begin its summer hours, 8:30 
a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  The summer hours will 
be in effect until Labor Day. 

 
SPECIAL	COLLECTION	

This weekend’s second collection will be 
for the St. Vincent de Paul Society. Please	
make	checks	payable	to:	 	St.	Vincent	de	

Paul	Society.  Your generosity helps the Society help 
others. 
 
 
 
 

 

	 STEWARDS	OF	OUR	TREASURE	
	 Weekend	of	June	9/10,			2018:		$6519	
	 Weekend	of	June	10/11,	2017:		$7287	
	 Additional	Ascension	Collection:		$195	

	
OFFICE	STAFF	EMAILS	

Irma Knox – Parish Secretary 
MHR1987@aol.com 

 
Janet Snyder – Finance Manager 

mhr2012bkr@aol.com 
 

Debbie Dyson – Parish Catechetical Leader 
mhrccd@yahoo.com 

 
Barbara Orsucci – Assistant Religious Education Office 

mhrccd1993@aol.com 
 

Adult Faith (LIFT) – Patrick Corbitt 
mhradultfaith@gmail.com 

 
          ST.	VINCENT	DE	PAUL	

	 Our Most Holy Redeemer Conference 
 exists primarily to help those in financial 
 need.  This is made possible by the 
 generosity of our Parishioners each 
 month; thank	you. 
 If you or someone you know needs help, 
please call 732-566-9334.  Everything	 is	 completely	
confidential.	
Food	Pantry	
Groceries collected every weekend at Mass. 

 
 

 
	

Matthew	J.	O’Connor	and	Maureen	F.	Elford	–	3rd		
Michael	S.	Scherel	and	Brittany	Fundaro	–	3rd		

 
CHOOSE	LIFE 

In an article in Marie Claire magazine 
stating that she is glad she had the right to 
abort her first child, the woman, who is 
now a mother of living children, also 
writes “Sometimes I cry in the shower and 
my heart aches with the bitterness of 

knowing there would’ve been another person in the 
world had I chosen differently.”  LifeNews.com 
12/26/17 
 
 



PAGE	FOUR www.mhr‐parish.org	 
BELATED	THANK	

YOU	
Thanks to all those 
who supported our 
troops through their 

participation in the Old Bridge High School AFROTC’s 
“Annual Gifts from Home” project. 
 And special thanks to our young parishioner, 
Frederick Leo, for organizing the parish’s 
involvement in this project. 

Father Carina 

 
We wish to welcome into the family 
of God and the parish community of  
Most Holy Redeemer the following 
children who were baptized here the 
weekend of June 9/10: 

 
ANGELINA	ROSE	OLIVA	

Daughter of James and Elizabeth 
JASON	PATRICK	KAESER	

Son of Kevin and Geena 
 
	 We pray that their parents will be examples 
of faith to inspire them to follow the Lord.  We, as 
their family in faith, also accept the responsibility to 
help these parents in their duty to bring up their 
child in the practice of the Faith by our prayers and 
example. 

 
BLOOD	DRIVE 

Since last year blood donors at Most Holy 
Redeemer have saved the lives of almost 
100 people.  Blood donation are 
especially needed in summer months 

when high schools and colleges close and vacations 
mean fewer people are donating. Please come out to 
our blood drive with a friend and save a life!! Each of 
you can make a difference by just giving up an hour 
of your time. 
 Our summer blood drive will be on 
Thursday,	 July	 12th,	 at	 2:00	 ‐	 8:00	 p.m.	 in	
Desmond	Hall.  
 Donors must be 16 (with signed NJBS consent 
form) or older, weigh 110 lbs. or more, eat and drink 
at regular mealtimes and bring signature or picture 
ID. 
 Walk-ins are welcome. Appointments are 
encouraged. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 CARNIVAL	FUN	TIME	COMING	

 June 20-23, Saint Stanislaus Kostka 
Carnival, Sayreville.  For more 
information, call 732 254-0212. 

 June 20-24, Immaculate Conception (Fr. Jay’s 
new home) 17th Annual Parish Festival, 
Annandale.  For more information, visit our 
webpage:  www.icfestival.org. 

 July 24-28, St. Ambrose Parish Carnival, Old 
Bridge. For more information visit our 
webpage:  www.stambroseschool.net. 

 

 
NUMBERS	

Alanon/Alateen 
Telephone: 1-888-425-2666 

Web site:  www.al-anon.alateen.org 
Alcoholics	Anonymous	

Telephone:  1-888-568-1112 
Web site:  www.aa.org 

Domestic	Violence	Hotline 
Telephone:  1-800-572-7233 

Web site:  www.njcbw.org 
Seniors	Eye	Care	Program	

Telephone:  1-800-222-EYES (3937) 
Web site:  www.eyecareamerica.org 

Middlesex	County	
732-249-4505 
732-249-0600 

(Hearing impaired) 
Gamblers	Anonymous	

Telephone:  213-386-8789 
Web site:  www.gamblersanonymous.org 

AIDS	National	Hotline	
1-800-342-2437 

Web site:  www.thebody.com 
Alcohol/Drug	Abuse	Hotline	

1-800-887-FOCUS (3628) 
Web site:  www.highfocuscenters.com 

Suicide	&	Crisis	Hotline	
1-800-999-9999 

Web site:  www.suicidehotlines.com/newjersey 
Child	Abuse	Hotline	

1-800-4-A-CHILD (1-800-422-4453) 
www.thechildabusehotline.com 

Teen	Helpline	
1-800-400-0900 

 
 
 
 



 
CORPUS	CHRISTI	KARAOKE	NIGHT	

FRIDAY,	JUNE	15	2018	
7:00	‐11:00	P.M.	

Corpus	Christi	Church	Hall,	
100	James	Street,	South	River,	NJ	

Ticket Price -$20.00 includes food, 
beverages & dessert-  $5.00 for children 6 to 12 years 
of age Children under six are free.  Door prizes, 50-50 
Family friendly atmosphere. Tunes for all!  Tickets on 
sale at the parish office during regular office hours.  
Proceeds to benefit Corpus Christi 75th Anniversary. 

 
VOCATIONS	

Jesus reminds us that there is no 
greater live than to lay down one’s life 
for one’s friends; if we do so our joy 
will be complete.  Have you ever 
considered giving yourself to the 
service of your sisters and brothers as 

a priest or religious?  If so, call the Vocation Office at 
732-562-2453 or email us at 
vocations@diometuchen.org.  Or you can visit our 
website at www.diometuchen.org/vocations.  Turn 
your life over to the Lord today. 

 

MASS	FOR	THE	MERCY	OF	GOD	
Have you or a friend been affected in some personal 
way by the opioid crisis?  Many of us struggle to 
comfort and support both those who have suffered as 
a result of this addiction or those who have lost a 
family member due to an overdose. 
 A special Mass for the Mercy of God will be 
celebrated on Thursday, June 28th at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Diocesan Center, Metlars Lane, in Piscataway.  
Pastoral ministers will be present during the 
fellowship following the Mass to listen to and speak 
with participants. 
 For directions to the Diocesan Pastoral Center 
call 732-562-1990 or to www.diometuchen.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DIOCESAN	NEWS	
 SAVE	THE	DATES	

	 From	the	Office	of	Persons	with	
	 Disabilities	

	

	 CHRISTMAS	PARTY	
 Our Christmas Party (Sponsored by the 
 Diocesan Office for Person with Disabilities) 
for children and young adults with special needs will 
take place on Saturday, December 15, 2018 (1:30 – 3:30 
p.m.).  More information to follow. 
 

24	HOUR	PRAYER	LINE	
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 
24 hour prayer line for those who desire prayers for 
any need.  If you, a family member or friend would like 
to be remembered in prayer temporarily or 
permanently, please call us and leave a detailed 
message at 732-765-6431 or send an email to our 
office:  catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com 
 

APOSTLE	OF	PRAYER	
 Would you like to become an Apostle of Prayer?  
Our intercessory prayer ministry is open to anyone 
interested in joining their prayers to those of other 
members for the intentions of the thousands of people 
who request special prayers for their intentions.  Please 
call 732-765-6432 or email us 
catholicswithdisabilities@gmail.com for more 
information. 
 

FACEBOOK	PAGE	
Our Diocesan Office for Persons with Disabilities has a 
Facebook page that provides daily updates with short 
inspirational reflections for people with disabilities, 
family members and care givers.  The site also provides 
endless resources for those with physical, emotional, 
cognitive, visual, auditory and other special challenges.  
To access our Facebook page (even if you are not a 
member of Facebook), type the following into your 
search engine:  Diocese of Metuchen Office for Person 
with Disabilities. 

 
QUO	VADIS	DAYS	
June	25‐27,	2018	

Young	men	ages	14‐17!	
You’re invited to spend three days 
living, praying and interacting with 
priests, seminarians and faith-filled 
teens your own age.  The days will 

include dynamic talks, a visit from Bishop Checchio, 
sports and activities, prayer, small group discussion 
and so much more. 
 For more information, visit 
www.diometuchen.org/QuoVadis or email 
quovadis@diometuchen.org. 
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